
M T  M A R T H A  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  

COMING EVENTS  

    

 

MARCH 
 

 

Friday 31st    

¶ Whole School Assembly in 

Gym 9.10am  

 

¶ LAST DAY OF TERM 1 

 2.30pm dismissal 

 

 

 

APRIL 

 
 

Tuesday 18th  

¶ TERM 2 COMMENCES  

 

 

Tuesday 25th  

¶ ANZAC DAY students do 

not attend school  

 

Thursday 27th  

¶ Year 3 Cultural Infusion 

Incursion 

 9am -  3.30pm  

 

MAY 
 

Monday 1st   

¶ Whole School Cross     

Country 

 

Tuesday 2nd   

¶ Year 5 Cranbourne       

Botanical Gardens       

Excursion 
 9am - 3.15pm  

 

Wednesday 3rd   

¶ Year 1A, 1D & 1E  

 Heronswood Gardens       

Excursion 
 9am - 1..00pm  

 

Thursday 4th   

¶ Year 1B & 1C  

 Heronswood Gardens       

Excursion 
 9am - 1..00pm  

¶ Year 2 Gould League 

 Excursion 

 9am - 3pm  

 

Saturday 20th   

WORKING BEE 

MMPS 

9am - 12pm 

Prep, Year 1 and 2 

Parents 

         Banksia Bulletin 
Thursday 30th March, 2017 

Principal Report 

   NEXT SCHOOL COUNCIL 

MEETING   

                                               

Thursday 11th May   

at 6.45pm                                                          

in the Staff Centre                      

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive impact 
in a changing world. 

End of Term - Term One finishes tomorrow with a 2.30pm dismissal time. 
Please note the early pick up time. Congratulations to all our students for a          
fantastic term! They have all settled in well to the new school year with some       
great achievements and participation in our programs.  Special congratulations to 
our 2017 Preps and students who have started at the school this term. Settling in 
to a new school can be an additional challenge and they have done a great job.  
Thank you also staff and families for your assistance this term as we get our year 
underway. 
 
Term 2 commences on Tuesday 18th April with Monday 17th April being the Easter 
Monday public holiday.  Please remember that hats still are required until the end 
of April as part of our Sun Smart policy. 
  
Year 6 Camp - Our Year 6s had a terrific time on the Urban Camp on Monday, 

Tuesday and Wednesday this week. They were certainly excellent ambassadors 

for our school and enjoyed activities and experiences that were different from their 

usual environment in Mount Martha! Thank you parents and staff for attending and 

helping to make the camp so successful. 

 Lost Property - With the end of term nearly here we are finding our lost property 
collection has grown.  With the cooler months approaching students will be        
requiring their jumpers more frequently.  Lost Property has many that we would 
love to reunite with their owners.  If your child has misplaced a jumper there is a 
good chance it will be in lost property located near the Art room. Please             
remember to check the name on your childôs items as named items can quickly 
find their way back to their owners.  Thank you. 
. 
Holiday Use of the School Grounds -  A reminder that if you are onsite during 

the school holidays and see any inappropriate behaviour our advice is not to       

approach those concerned but to report the behaviour to Mornington Police         

Station, 5970 4900 and DET Security on 9589 6266. Thank you for your            

assistance.  We will be having building and maintenance work carried out during 

the holidays so will have workers onsite for much of the holidays but we appreciate 

our communityôs additional monitoring. 

Have a very safe, enjoyable and restful holiday! 
  

Kind regards 

  

Martin Page 

 



 

 

 



óI sea I careô Ambassadors Report 

 

Hi, we are Niamh, Sophia, Charlie and Archie and we are the ói sea i careô ambassadors for 2017. During 
the year we will be attending some workshops with the Dolphin Research Institute and learning many things 
about caring for the bay and the amazing creatures in it. We will be sharing what we learn with the school 
community. 

 

We have just completed our first activity, which was swimming with the dolphins. We left Sorrento pier on 
the Moonraker and were lucky enough to find dolphins within 10 minutes. Unfortunately we werenôt able to 
swim with them because it was a bit choppy but we watched them play in the waves and jump out of the  
water and we even saw a mother with her calf. Eventually we left the dolphins to go to Chinamanôs Hat in 
search of seals. We were warned that they would be stinky, but they werenôt that bad. Some were very    
playful and some were very lazy lying in the sun.  We were lucky enough to swim with them and were      
entertained by their antics. 

 

Next we went to find weedy sea dragons in the cold water at Portsea pier. We didnôt see any weedy sea 
dragons but we did see a lot of fish. Our last adventure was a drift snorkel at Sorrento. We hopped into the 
water and were carried by  the current towards the boat waiting a short distance ahead of us.  We floated 
over a little reef and saw many fish and a stingray. It was so much fun and relaxing lying in the water with 
our heads down beneath the surface watching the sea life underneath while the water was pushing us 
along. 

 

We are very pleased to be the ói sea i careô ambassadors for our school and are looking forward to our next 
adventure. 

 

Niamh, Sophia, Charlie and Archie 

 

 



 



WORKING BEE at 

MMPS!  

Prep, Yr 1 and Yr 2parents ð  

we are asking for your help at our  

Term 2 Working Bee! 

Date: Saturday 20 May  

Time: 9am -  12pm. 

If you can bring along useful tools like a wheelbarrow, spade, pitch-

fork (for mulch), shovel, gloves etc that would be very helpful. We 

do have some equipment but it would be helpful if you bring some 

too! Thanks. 

There will be a list of tasks to complete around the school. 

All children must be accompanied by an adult. 

Morning tea is provided. 

Please complete this attached slip and return to the office so we can plan and organise the 
tasks on the day.  

 

-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -   

 

Yes, I am able to help out on Saturday May 20 at the school Working Bee. 

My name is ________________________ and my child/renõs names are 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

Please return to the office as soon as possible. 



 



 

 

 

What does the word 

mean? Meaning 

strategy 


